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Resources on Affordable Care Act Effects on Tribal Communities  

1. The Health Insurance Marketplace for American Indians and Alaska Natives, 

Tribalhealthcare.org (July 2013) 

2. Fact Sheet: The Affordable Care Act and American Indian and Alaska Native People, US 

Department of Health and Human Services (updated August 22, 2013) 

3. Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act Summary of Indian Health Provisions, National 

Indian Health Board (May 12, 2010) 

4. The Indian Health Care Improvement Reauthorization and Extension Act [PDF - 123KB], 

National Indian Health Board (May 12, 2010) 
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